
     

 

 

Cabot Learning Federation  

BME Leadership development programme 2018-19 

part of the NCTL’s Equality and Diversity in Leadership fund 

 
We are currently recruiting for our fourth cohort: 

To register to participate in this programme please email Institute@clf.cabot.ac.uk 

 

Sessions will take place between 2.00 and 5.00pm on the following Tuesdays: 

 
6 November, 4 December, 29 January, 28 February, 28 March & 25 April 

 
Topics covered will include: 

Leadership and facilitating change 
Building and leading effective teams 

Personal leadership journeys 
Leadership skills 

Leading with moral purpose 
 

There will be additional opportunities including coaching, mentoring, networking, 
support for making successful applications and for interview/selection processes for 
leadership positions. 

 
All sessions will take place at the CLF Institute,  

Russell Town Avenue, Redfield, Bristol, BS5 9JH. 
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